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December 2019 

New Intercity Fleet 

Maintenance Facility 

OUT OF HOURS NOTIFICATION 

The NSW Government is delivering a New Intercity Fleet to replace trains carrying 

customers between Sydney and the Central Coast, Newcastle, the Blue Mountains and 

the South Coast. 

Detailed design and construction of the new maintenance facility at Kangy Angy, which 

will service and maintain the New Intercity Fleet, is being delivered by John Holland on 

behalf of Transport for NSW. 

Extended work hours 
1pm to 6pm, Saturday 14 December 2019 

During this time, work will take place to install conduits under the main north rail line and the 

vegetation retention zone near the traction substation off Enterprise Drive. 

The work will involve a directional drill rig and extend beyond the standard construction hours (of 1pm) 

on Saturday 14 December. 

The work may cause some noise at times, however all available measures will be taken to minimise 

the impact. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding while we undertake this work. 

Working closely and effectively with the local community is a priority for Transport for NSW 

and John Holland. 

For more information about the project please call 1800 684 490, email 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/projects. 

For urgent enquiries or complaints about construction activities, please call our 24 hour 

construction response line 1800 775 465. 

For more information call 1800 684 490, 
Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/projects 
For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465 
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